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The Joint Legislative Oversight Commission on State Water Resources met on 

Tuesday, January 7, 2020, at 1:00 p.m. in the House Judiciary Committee Room.  The 

meeting was called to order by Senator Smith, Co-Chairman, and the Clerk took a silent 

roll to establish a quorum.  

Co-Chairman Smith recognized Delegate Hansen for the purpose of a motion to 

approve the minutes from the December 17, 2019, meeting.  The motion was adopted. 

Co-Chairman Smith recognized Jaclyn Schiffour, Counsel to the Joint Legislative 

Oversight Commission on State Water Resources, who gave an overview of the previous 

meeting. 

Co-Chairman Smith recognized Delegate Hansen, who explained the Public Water 

System Supply Study Commission Report. 

Discussion ensued.   

Co-Chairman Smith recognized Miss Schiffour, who responded to questions from 



the Commission. 

Co-Chairman Smith recognized Delegate Hansen, who responded to questions 

regarding the Public Water System Supply Study Commission Report. 

Co-Chairman Smith responded to questions from the Commission. 

Co-Chairman Smith recognized, Lewis Baker, WVRWA Source Water Protection 

Specialist, Department of Environmental Protection, who presented the Public Water 

System Supply Study Commission Report and answered questions from the Commission. 

Co-Chairman Smith recognized Delegate Hansen, who responded to questions 

from the Commission. 

Co-Chairman Smith requested that the Department of Environmental Protection 

and the Department of Health and Human Resources, Bureau for Public Health, present 

additional information regarding concerns during the next Interim meeting. 

With nothing further to come before the Commission, Co-Chairman Smith 

recognized Delegate Hansen for the purpose of a motion to adjourn.  The motion was 

adopted. 

 

  


